5 August 2016

Vice President Hatcher
Fair Work Commission
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
amod@fwc.gov.au

Dear Vice President Hatcher,



ABN 00014 725 309 328 Level 1,136 Greenhill Road Unley South Australia 5061 T: +618 8300 0000

Working for your business. Working for South Australia

Re: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 – Casual and Part-Time Employment – request for an extension of time

We refer to the above matters and the directions of the Fair Work Commission issued on 9 March 2016. The Directions required submission in reply by 5.00pm on 5 August 2016.

Unfortunately, Business SA is not in a position to meet this deadline and seeks a short extension of time until close of business on Tuesday 9 August 2016.

We note that a number of other organisations have also requested an extension of time and do not consider that an extension would prejudice any of the other parties in this matter.

Should you require any further information or have questions, please contact the undersigned on (08) 8300 0073 or esthav@business-sa.com.

Yours sincerely,

Estha van der Linden Senior Policy Adviser



